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11th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer  
 
RE: World Book Day  
 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 6th March 2025, and we would like to invite you to join 
us in helping your child to make the most of this exciting occasion.  
 
Our theme this year is ‘Teamwork and Friendship’ to celebrate our school values. Pupils will 
participate in a range of wonderful reading activities throughout the day, from arts and crafts and 
role play to reading aloud and writing their own stories.  
 
Pupils are invited to wear their own clothes or dress as a character from a book. If your child is 
happier in their school uniform, they are more than welcome to wear their uniform; we want the day 
to be fun for everyone.  Please remember that all clothing and footwear must be suitable for school. 
 
You can join us in building your child’s enthusiasm for books by reading together regularly or joining 
your local library. For more information about World Book Day and ideas on sharing books at home, 
please visit: https://www.worldbookday.com/families/ 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
  
A Whitnell  
English Lead  
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/families/

